At Clarendon School District we use the evidence-based Susan Barton Reading and Spelling program for
Dyslexia interventions. We used this program during the 2019 — 2020 school year at both campuses.

During the 2019 — 2020 school year students attending the Clarendon School District received
interventions from a trained dyslexia interventionist.

For the 2020-2021 school year the Susan Barton Program will continue to be used and a trained
interventionist will deliver the instruction to students in this program.

During the 2020 — 2021 School Year Clarendon School District has 16 students that were identified as

exhibiting the characteristics or markers of dyslexia.



